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Date: December 10, 2024
To: Suryaveer Singh Bhullar
CC: APA/GPF Member organizations
Bcc GPF board
[bookmark: _Hlk184757374]Subject: Indian Pickleball Association 
[bookmark: _Hlk184757683]Dear Suryaveer, 
Effective December 10, 2024, the Global Pickleball Federation (GPF) recognizes and welcomes the Indian Pickleball Association, representing India, as a member of the GPF. ( It was a pleasure to meet you at the GPF All-Access Weekend in Mesa Arizona last month!)
Please find attached the following:
1. GPF membership certificate. 
1. GPF Membership Benefits available to your organization
1. GPF logos to use on your website or any promotional materials. 

Please take a look at the GPF website https://globalpickleballfederation.org/ where you will find information on the GPF, our directors, strategic plan, GPF members around the world, and much more. In addition, the Indian Pickleball Association logo will be posted on the GPF website, including your social media link as soon as we receive it from you.
Your support for GPF will help us ensure pickleball has unified and stellar governance at the highest level of the sport. Developing and sustaining a dynamic, integrated global system that advances participation, competition and excellence in pickleball is the purpose of the GPF. Alignment with the principles of the International Olympic Committee will result as the democratic GPF grows and develops.
Your GPF membership is important. It will help us make a difference in the sport, not only in your country, your continent, but worldwide.
Congratulations! We welcome the Indian Pickleball Association to the Global Pickleball Federation.
Cynthia
Cynthia Clark
Membership Committee
Board Member
+1.403.560.4235
info@globalpickleballfederation.org
https://globalpickleballfederation.org/
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